


Since the last time we came to 
see you ……

• Published the whole school 
questionnaire

• Collated and analysed the 
results

• Compiled a new Action Plan 
for each sub-committee

• Met with Mr Falkner about 
the bike sheds and currently 

seeking student views through 
an additional questionnaire



………

• We have now met with Mr Falkner in regards to redeveloping the Bike 
Shelter.

• Over recent weeks, the site team have now started to clear out some 
of the room to make space within the current Bike Shelters. 

• A questionnaire survey has been designed to gain student feedback 
and advice on what they’d like to see for the new bike shelter. The data 
will be used and analysed by the student council and Mr Falkner/Mr 
Truan by the end of the month. 

• The RADECO group have also been informed about this and completely 
support the idea/project being undertaken here.



Please see a copy of the questionnaire results

490 took part

Headlines

1. A lack of variety (involvement) when it comes to extra-curricular 
activities. An average of 48.4% said they didn’t regularly take part in 
house activities. Especially in sixth form.

2. A2B. 34% of year 10 and 11 don’t believe bullying is dealt with 
effectively. This is lower amongst other year groups but still not low 
enough.

3. Reading regularly in years 9,10 and 11 came back as 17%. We need to 
make reading appealing for the further 83%

4. All year groups (yr7=64%, yr8 = 78%, yr9 73%, yr10 75%, yr11 75%, 
yr12, 67%, yr13 68% believe we could be doing more for the 
environment



Extra- Curricular – Friday Student Council meeting 1/2/19 solely focused on 
analyzing current clubs and organising tutor activity for following week in regards 
to what else students would like to be offered.

A2B – Two student council members have already met with Mrs Hole and 
discussed the survey results. Mrs Hole is gathering her A2B team to discuss current 
procedures and improvements than can be addressed.

Reading - Two students from Student Council organizing a meeting with Miss 
Turnbull and Mrs Campion to discuss the survey results and ask how they think a 
student led initiative to promote reading can add to the work they are already 
doing.

Environment – Two students have already liaised with the Environment group in 
school to discuss how they can work alongside them to raise profile of existing 
work. Student Council will also assist with Friday 25th Water Bottle Presentation.


